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As Family Card Projects General Manager, Magdy is responsible for the building of 
a subsidy system that supports many types of subsidies supported by the 
deserved family database. Also, the responsibility covers the rolling out, 
operating, ensure appropriate maintaining to the operational system. Rations, 
Social pensions, LPG are services that have already built. In this frame, a family 
database with about 17.6 million families has been built. The above subsidy 
systems are delivered using same chip card. However, there are 17.6 chip cards 
have already issued and received by various families. Continual improving options 
have been adapted to system components. Improve targeting for the families 
registered in the database are a common goal. This will lead, and enable to build 
appropriate SSNs. Noting that the built subsidy system have important properties, 
such as: the conversion from rations to cash, the ability to have new additional 
services, an electronic wallet that enable charging the card with cash and 
consuming such cash in consuming services. Magdy was the representative of the 
MSAD in many conferences and participate. 
 
Prior to joining the work in MSAD, Magdy was the manager of an Information 
System Center, specialized in building, rolling out, operating, Supporting, and 
maintaining a distributed system over a geographically distributed location allover 
Egypt, with 24/7 working routine. Magdy also assumed several managerial 
positions as a senior of system engineering group in the same system and deputy 
of the center. 
 
Magdy ranked as the second in his specialization in graduation in Computer 
engineering, with excellent grade and has the Master Degree in Performance 
Evaluation of Security and Integrity Measures for Database Systems from Faculty 
of Engineering,  Ain Shames University, then the PhD from the same university in 
Cryptographic Engineering for Securing Information Exchanged over the Internet, 
besides other certifications and diplomas. Magdy has promoted to Assistant 
professor in his specialization. 
 


